
 

 

                                          Bank of Mauritius 
                                                website: https://www.bom.mu 

 

   

 

 

 

Further to the communiqué posted on the Bank’s website on 6 January 2014, members of 

the public are hereby reminded that the Bank of Mauritius will discontinue the publication 

of the Bank Rate, effective 1 July 2014. 
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